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        NEWSLETTER 
 

 
Arts week               
Welcome back!  

The children have all come back in ready to focus and have got 

straight back into learning.  They are also enjoying our Arts week 

that is running alongside normal curriculum this week. As part of 

this all the children are working in small groups with artist Julie 

Harrison making felt wall hangings depicting our local and school 

environment. We are grateful to Cartmel Old Grammar School 

fund which has provided a donation for our Arts week.  

School photo orders – last chance 

If you would like to order a group photo, could you please send the order form back to school by 

tomorrow.  

Dates for this term 

As always, there is lots on in the Summer Term. Please refer to the school website for a full list of dates.  

Advance notice – Easter holidays 2018-19 

Term dates for the next 2 years are on the school website. They are the same as all the other local schools 

including the secondary schools.  I thought you may not have noticed yet that our school holidays next 

Easter fall outside of the Easter weekend.  We break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 29th March and 

return to school on Monday 15th April.  The children are then off again for the Easter weekend on Friday 

19th April and Monday 22nd April.  This will obviously have implications for parents so I thought I would flag 

it up to you now.  

Updating parents on your child’s progress 

In February you received the mid-year report and discussed your child’s progress with their teachers. The 

next full report will be at the end of June. However, we are always happy to update parents on progress or 

to answer any queries that you may have about homework, how something is taught or anything else. 

Please just ask the teacher for an appointment or ask Wendy in the office to arrange it for you. We are also 

really happy to welcome you into school at the end of the day if you would like to see something that your 

child has made or been working on, or have a look at their work books.  

FOLS meeting 

Our next FOLS meeting is this Wednesday 18th April at 7.30pm at the Royal Oak in Lindale. All are welcome 

to come and share ideas for fundraising and community events.  

Clubs 

Clubs this have term are as follows: 

Monday : KS2 Tag Rugby 

Wednesday: KS2 Football 

Thursday: Reception – Year 2 Multi-Skills 

Friday: Craft Club                                                                                                                                              PTO 
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Please complete the form below and return to school, indicating the clubs that your child would like to 

take part in. 

 

Best wishes 

Sarah Coleman 

 

 

After school clubs for this half-term, 3.15pm – 4.15pm - please tick or highlight chosen clubs 

 

Name of child(ren) ____________________________ 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Tag Rugby KS2 

 

 

 Football KS2 Multi-skills KS1 Craft Club 

 

 

 

 Signed: ________________________________________ 

 
 
 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 
 


